Parnijit Singh

From: Kristina Smith

Sent: 22 September 2021 11:43

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Formal objection to revisions on 2021/3603/P

Kristina Smith
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 4986

EDES

The maijority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Sam Reed

Sent: 21 September 2021 15:04

To: Kristina Smith <Kristina.Smith@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Formal objection to revisions on 2021/3603/P

Formal objection to extensions and associated works.
2021/3603/P
14-16 Leeke Street and 1-6 Field Street, WC1X 9HJ

Dear Kristina,

We would like to comment on the revised drawings.

We welcome the removal of the second-floor balcony from the application, however, the revision does not
adequately address all our concerns. The proposed third-floor balcony will lead to a loss of amenity to the
four grade II listed buildings 173-179 King’s Cross Road, including a loss of privacy and amenity of the

buildings to the existing residents.

The revision does also not remove any part of the proposed extensions, and we will not withdraw our
objection until our concerns have been adequately addressed by the applicant.

Best wishes,



Sam Reed,
On behalf of the King's Cross CAAC.
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